
 
 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOOD STAMPS ACCEPTED AT FARMERS 
MARKET 
 
To:      Interested Media 

From:  Kathleen Burns, Arts Director 
            206 E. 3rd St., Moscow, Idaho 83843 

Telephone: (208) 883-7036; Fax: (208) 883-7018 
E-mail: kburns@ci.moscow.id.us 

Re:      City of Moscow Press Release 

Date:   August 28, 2008 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
FOOD STAMP BENEFITS NOW ACCEPTED AT THE MOSCOW 
FARMERS MARKET 
 
Moscow, Idaho, August 28, 2008 – The City of Moscow in partnership with Backyard Harvest 
is pleased to announce the launch of Shop the Market—a new program that allows area families 
to use their food stamp benefits and Quest Card child support funds at the Moscow Farmers 
Market.  
 
Beginning Saturday, September 6 and continuing through the month of October, families will be 
able to purchase fresh fruits, vegetables, bread, meat, eggs and other food items from market 
vendors.  
 
For those eligible to shop the market using food stamp benefits, stop by the Backyard Harvest 
booth near the children’s playground to swipe your Quest Card and receive “Market Money,” 
which vendors will then accept for approved purchases. 
 
More information about the Shop the Market program is available at www.backyardharvest.org 
or by calling Amy Grey at 208.669.2259. 
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